Board Meeting March 16, 2020
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (325) 942-6651

Attendees: 
Theresa Cain, Laurel Scott, Judy Agee, Dick Agee, Pat Callahan, Jose Guerra, Keith Perrine, Dwayne Welch, Thomas Rodriguez, Kara James. Tyler Cochran, Brandon Archer, Melinda Myers, Paul Stipanovic, & guest Frank Myers
Established a quorum was present
Boss Lion Pat Callahan opened the meeting at 12:00 and led with prayer
March minutes were not reviewed as the secretary enclosed the wrong minutes. Boss Lion asked for approval even though not presented. Board approved. Dick emailed the February meeting minutes after the meeting.
Treasurer Scott presented the accounting report which was approved and then give a great summary of the educational seminars held in Austin. Partial items were Individuality, Diversity, Communication Skills, Partner with other groups, Goal Tending & Social Media.
Boss Lion discussed the limit imposed by the Rio Manor of 10 or less. Board agreed that we should cancel all meeting until further notice. We may hold board meetings at the Charity Building. Dick will notify all member by email and call those who do not have email.

Old Business

Keith advised the District Convention is postponed to a date to be determined.

Helping Hands will be cancelled until a future date.

Bes Tex open house on April 9th is up in the air and may cancel.

Keith discussed the golf tournament with Rusty and they will work on plans.

All clean up equipment has been purchased and is being stored at the foundation.

Boss Lion stated there was need of help reading glasses at foundation on Thursday.

The ramp in Mureta was completed except for a rail post support that will be installed on the 21st.

New Business

Boss lion assigned a nominating committee for 2020-2021 of Keith, Theresa, Thomas and Kara.
Kara to serve as leader.

Request for assistance at Longview golf tournament was tabled at suggestion of Keith.

The Lion university training scheduled for May is still on but could change. 
Jeanne Taylor had requested to be dropped as she had moved, board approved.

Dick discussed the 6 member that have not paid their 1st quarter dues. Keith and Theresa agreed to contact them in person or by phone. Board will not drop any member. 
Dick mentioned that LCI maybe corrected to accept projects recording and needs help with the date, members, hours, and cost.
Meeting closed at 1:00
Richard Agee

Secretary
